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Project No.  080364 Sale Date - 6/4/2008

According to the Structure General Notes, the use of hoe-rams will not be permitted for the removals. Since this project consist 
of a full deck removal and partial abutment/pier removals with no existing resteel to be incorporated with the new structure, can 
the use of hoe-rams be permitted? Also, we understand that any demolition debris that may fall into the creek will promptly be 
removed.

Question Submitted: 5/16/2008

In order to protect the integrity of the remaining substructures (i.e., the abutments and the two T-type piers), hoe 

ram is not permitted to be used to remove the existing concrete deck as per the plans and notes.

1Question Number:

Can the existing bridge plans be made available online?

Question Submitted: 5/23/2008 2Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


